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Class Five/Six
                                                                                      Friday 9th January 2015.
Project 

Today you will be taking home your new homework books which will be used to record your spellings and any of the other written tasks that you might be set over the next couple of terms.

We’d really like it if you could customise and decorate your new homework books to reflect your personality or interests.  Perhaps you could cover your book with a sheet music collage if you’re a keen musician?  Maybe you could cover your book with pictures of famous scientists and their discoveries, work by your favourite artists or a range of your own drawings?

Please make sure that your name and class are easy to read on the front cover of your book but other than that, it’s over to you!

All of our homework projects will now last two weeks so please have your customised books ready to bring in before Thursday 22nd January.
Reading
We will be announcing our new Bookworms of the Month next week. Don’t forget that reading is part of your homework, so please remember to have an adult at home write something in your Reading Record once a week.
Spelling

This week we have been learning about using apostrophes for single ownership. We would like you to find examples of apostrophes for possession, for example in newspapers, magazines, signs or books. Write down the example sentence and where you found it in your homework books. How many can you find?
Maths

This week we have reviewed our times table targets in our books. You have been given an activity which links up with your times table target and we will test you on these next week.
The My Maths login is: parkgrove and the username is: multiply. The task this week is further practice on your times table target and needs to be completed by Friday 16th January. 
Mystery Maths
The Mystery Maths challenge is starting again. We will post a maths question on our class blogs each Friday. When you have worked out the answer, you need to find the number hidden somewhere in Class 5 or 6. You then need to blog the location of the answer. Each Thursday we will randomly choose a winner from the successful entries on the blogs (http://parkgroveprimary.co.uk/) 
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